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Our office hours are Tuesday- Friday from 7:30 am - 6:00 pm. We can always assist 
you by email as well, admin@svla.com. 

 
Community Services report: 

 
 

We hope you are having a fun-filled summer so far! For an overview of some of our 
events… at the end of July, residents created cool designs and planting seeds at the 
Flowerpot Painting & Planting event. Earlier this month, SVL kids expressed their 
creativity at Kids Paint Night. Our last beach Concert of the year took place on August 
12, 2022, with performances from the Rob Staley Band! Family Movie Night took place 
on August 19, 2022; residents watched the movie Shrek and enjoyed free popcorn and 
Kool-Aid in celebration of national Kool-Aid day. We had a Puppuccino Social the day 
after, where residents brought their dogs to the dog park for cup of whipped cream, 
dog treats, and playtime in small dog pools. 
 
Kids Club officially ended on August 12, 2022! We had great attendance throughout the 
entire summer. Thank you to our Kids Club leaders Isabel Lemus, Aleyda Soriano, and 
Elizabeth Cruz for doing such an amazing job with the kids this summer. They enjoyed 
numerous creative and high energy activities. We appreciate them creating a fun 
environment for the kids and for giving them something to look forward to next 
summer. 

 
What events are coming up next? Glad you asked. On Wednesday, August 24, 2022, we 
are holding a Paint ‘N Sip event in Meadowlark Hall, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM. We will 
provide the paint and canvases, just bring your own beverage. You can register for the 
event by going to svla.com and clicking “Event Registration” on the homepage. 

  
Get ready for a fun night of tricks and illusions! On Friday, August 26, 2022, we will be 
having the highly anticipated Magic Dinner Show, which will take place in Meadowlark 
Hall. Ticket sales are now closed. For those of you who have your tickets, doors will open 
at 5:30 PM. 
  
We are having a Classical Movie Night on Sunday, August 28, 2022, from 6 PM to 9 PM. 
We will be showing the film Grease, in memory of the late Olivia Newton-John. Admission 
is free and so is the popcorn. Just bring your own chair. 

 
End of Summer Water Day will be on September 2, 2022. From 11 AM to 1 PM at the 
Meadowlark Park Patio. Admission is free. There will be Slip ‘N Slides, bubbles, water 
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balloons, ice cream and a station for toppings. Later that same day at 7:30 PM, we will 
wrap up the night with a Movie in the Park, featuring the movie Shark Tale.  You will 
need your membership IDs for entry, so please bring them with you. 

 
Don’t forget to follow us on social media to stay up to date with what is going on in the 
Community. You can find us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and Tik Tok. 
  
Also be sure to sign up to receive emails from us, if you haven’t already done so. You can 
sign up by visiting www.svla.com and scrolling to the bottom of the homepage, enter 
your email in the box on the bottom right of page and follow prompts. 

http://www.svla.com/
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Flowerpot painting and planting 
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august ConCert 
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Kids paint night 
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